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USAFA Parents’ Club of MN

May 7, 2011
Fort Snelling Officer’s Club at 10 AM

Attendees

Class of 2011

Kevin & Sue Bethke, James & Deb Sturdevant, Darrell Tamosuinas, Tom & Diane Witzig
Class of 2012

Lisa Glover, Jeff & Shari Piehl, Mark & Diane Selby, Grandparents of Brett Nylander

Class of 2013

Robyn Cook, Theron & Lori Drenckhahn, Peggy Farah, Clint & Linda Laucher, Gail Manning, David Richards 

Class of 2014

Mark & Jean Cady, Kate Clinton, Steve & Karen Hoybook, Woody & Elise Kingman, Kim Landecker, Karen Larsen, Mark & Pam Nielson
Call to Order 




Tom Witzig – 10:07 AM
Approval of Minutes



Jeff Piehl for Monica Manning


Minutes Approved
Treasurer Report




Peggy Farah


Report Approved


Business:

1. Spring Banquet



Will report next meeting but thanked volunteers etc.

a. 156 Attended

b. 25 appointees

c. 27 appointee families

2. Silent Auction 



Darrell Tamosuinas
a. $6969 raised
b. Will get banner up indicating sponsors of club, which is growing, as is the support of the alumni.
c. Will make Fire-rings available on website
d. Things that sold well were the jewelry, academy items, baseball tickets, and raffle.
3. Appointee Orientation


2013 Reps

a. 32 appointee – 2-3 are prep scholars, 3 are conditional

b. RSVPs not coming in well but probably will do so this week

c. 4 freshman and a junior cadet coming to share

4. Summer picnic/tailgate update
2014 Reps

a. Flyers going into the orientation packets

b. Still need volunteers to help set up, MC, and cadets

c. Summer picnic will happening July 16 @ 11AM

d. Tailgate at academy is Sept 3, 2011

5. Website Update



Theron Drenckhahn

a. Web site is being hosted more cheaply by iPage a national organization that provides backup and support

b. The site will be easier to keep up to date, provide an up to date look, contain funding/event/sponsor opportunities, posses a private section, and use a cleaner contact management system
6. Newsletter




Deb Sturdevant
a. Last one for Deb – the graduate issue needs input by May 30
b. Request for content
7. Wheaties Fundraiser – A vote was taken with 23 for and 3 against to discontinue offering the Wheaties box.  
8. Dodgeball donation – Individuals were encouraged to donate if so lead
9. Interview with Brett Nylander, former cadet, about life after the academy
10. Cadet update – Seniors only due to time constraints
Wrap Up:



Passing the baton to the new presidents
Adjourn 





Tom Witzig

All class reps met afterward to discuss website

Upcoming Events:

May 12– PNO at “Boca Chica” in St Paul - 7:00 PM

July 16 – Summer Picnic

September 3 – Tailgate during Parents weekend at USAFA

May 14 – Orientation

October 1 – Next club business meeting – 10:00 AM 

